November 8, 2022

Al Eskanazy

Community Police Relations Foundation
1510 NE 1315t Street

North Miami, FI 33161

Dear Mr. Eskanazy:

On behalf of Not On My Watch, Inc., please accept our sincere gratitude to the
Community Police Relations Foundation for your continuing support and specifically
for your support of our “Silence Is Not Golden Women Empowerment Celebration,”
on Saturday, October 22, 2022.

Due to your generous donation, we were able to provide a day of empowerment,
healing, and fun to survivors and their children of domestic and intimate partner
violence. The attendees received “blessing gift bags, materials for an art therapy
workshop, and a gold-plated shooting star lapel pin,” which was given out during a
moving empowerment ceremony. The ladies were truly touched by the reflections of
caring they were shown. Several attendees have requested we have this
empowerment session at least once a month.

Not On My Watch, Inc. (NOMW), which was formed in 2018, is a 501¢3 non-profit
organization. Our mission is very focused to eradicate Human Trafficking and
Violence against women and humanity. Our movement engages communities in
education, training, and advocacy. We are on the ground reaching and teaching
within houses of worship, schools, communities, and businesses. Please know your
support is allowing NOMW to continue our mission.

Once again thank you for your generous donation. We look forward to continuing
our partnership with CPRFoundation as we move forward to engage, educate,
empower, and elevate our survivors and thrivers.

Warm regards,

Pl

Executive Director
Pamela@NOMWi.org
811B Allerton Ave., Bronx, New York 10467 347-275-3400 www.NOMWi.org




